## Dear Parent/Guardian

## Re: Open Morning Tour Opportunities - Friday 24 March 23 & Tuesday 28 March 2023

There have been many changes to the way we operate school events such as parents' evenings which have moved online following the impact of the pandemic. The advantages of this far outweigh the negatives, however it does mean that many of you have not been able to visit the school site or see the school in action.

In our parental questionnaire last summer, many of you said this is something you would like to do. Following successful open morning events for prospective parents in the Autumn term, and similar events for our current parents last summer, we are excited to be able to open our doors once again and welcome you to have a guided tour of the school.

Tours will be led by Year 8 and 10 students who will show you round the school site whilst lessons are taking place. Please book your places via Eventbrite using the links provided below if you wish to attend.

Tea and coffee is available from 9.45am in the D@rt and tours will begin at 10.00am. Please do not arrive before this time.

Friday 24 March - Open Morning 24 March 2023
Tuesday 28 March - Open morning 28 March 2023

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Chance Deputy Headteacher